Office of Superintendent of Schools June 5, 2001
Board Meeting of June 20, 2001

Office of School Board Attorney
Johnny Brown, Board Attorney

SUBJECT: PROPOSED CONTRACTS FOR ASSISTANT BOARD ATTORNEYS

The contracts for the current in-house Assistant Board Attorneys expire June 30, 2001. The School
Board Attorney is recommending that these attorneys be awarded new contracts. Details of this
action will be submitted prior to the Board meeting.



